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Commission
I am opposed to the zoning code update to allow “hip camps” in residential areas.
This is a very ill conceived idea and it will affect everyone in Mendocino county.
I don’t have to go into all the reasons why. They have been sufficiently stated by many residents. To name a few
safety, fire, sanitation, noise, road maintenance, water. I could go on and on.
This is clearly over reach by a few unelected commissioners.
This is an item that should be resolved at the ballot box in November. I sincerely hope we will have the opportunity
to vote on this zoning issue. That is what democracy is all about.
Sincerely
Janice Sullivan
231 Rasmussen Lane
Fort Bragg

Sent from my iPhone
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